Russell G. Martin

From: Joni Lovelace <jmlovelac@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 12:11 PM
To: Russell G. Martin; Joni Lovelace; George Lovelace

Mr. Martin,
I would like to withdraw my Application for 8/3/18. Thanks so much.

Warm Regards,

Joni Lovelace

Joni Lovelace RN CEO

Lovelace Multi-Care Health Services
Celebrating 25 years of Nurse Excellence
and Senior Care in Atlanta, Georgia.

Nurse Consultant

NBNA Board of Directors - Member

"Only those who risk going to far can possibly find out how far they can go" - T.S.
Elliott

MARK THE DATE!

NBNA 46™ NATIONAL ANNUAL INSTITUTE AND CONFERENCE
Tuesday | July 31 —Sunday | August 5

St. Louis Union Station Hotel

St. Louis, MO

www.nbna.org



